
HOWDY Fellow Aggie Moms! 

I am addressing you from my home office today. I’m sure many of you are working or 

playing at home too.  We all are facing difficult times due to the Coronavirus. Here at the 

NWHC Aggie Moms Club, we are trying to cope with club issues, as well as our own 

personal family issues. You all are in our prayers, and we hope we are in yours!  We are 

working together to try and keep you updated as much as we can by sharing information as 

we learn it.  The NWHC Aggie Moms Club usually has lots of great events planned every 

month, but unfortunately, all the events for April have been cancelled.  We hope to resume 

general meetings in May, but I will keep you posted as we know more regarding that meeting 

date.  At this time, we are planning the May meeting for Tuesday, May 12th, 2020. 

Book Awards – April entries can be applied for through our website 

at https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/ 

 

Membership – You can register for your 2020-21 membership directly through our website. 

We will offer a special price for members who renew in April & May for only $30. 

  

Student Organization Voting - This is usually done at our April meeting, but this year you 

will be able to vote by email.  A list of all current organizations and a ballot form will be 

emailed to you to record your vote.  Each year we donate to student organizations on campus 

based on the number of votes by our membership.  As a club member, you are entitled to 3 

votes for the club or group of your choice.  The amount donated is based on the number of 

votes collected for each organization.  Please use the form to vote, then send it 

to nwhc.membership@aggienetwork.com.   

 

Family Weekend - With the cancellation of Family Weekend and Boutique, we will be 

holding our President’s Raffle drawing at our May meeting.  Tickets are still available and 

can be purchased by emailing me at NWHCpresident@aggienetwork.com.  Raffle tickets are 

$5 each or 2 for $10 or 6 for $20.  Item #1 Custom framed Benjamin Knox Print.  Item #2 

Handmade Quilt.  Item #3 Traditions Pillow.  You can pick which item your raffle ticket will 

go towards. 

 

     

Since the Spring Federation meeting will also not be held during Family Weekend, The 

Federation of Aggie Moms will be holding their Spring Meeting via Zoom. See Cathleen 

Inman’s message below for details on how you can be a part of that meeting event. 

 

  

From: The Federation President 

Howdy, Aggie Moms! 

Our Spring Business Meeting will be an online Zoom meeting...which is a first!  I'm hoping 

many of you can make it since you can joint from your living room. :) 

We will be electing our Officers for 2020-2021, plus conducting other Federation 

business.   Alice Artman, 3rd VP of Registration, has created the Spring Business Meeting 

Sign-In Google Sheet for the registration process.  Voting Delegates will be covered in 

another email.  We need your help to meet our quorum and finish out the year strong! 

 

Federation Spring Meeting Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 

Time: 7:00pm CST (6:30pm CST for those needing assistance signing in to Zoom) 

https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7YWJvdXQ6Ymxhbms7OzEzYmI5ZGE2MTgxYTY0NGM4NzU5ZTIzZDgzYTliOWZm
https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7YWJvdXQ6Ymxhbms7OzEzYmI5ZGE2MTgxYTY0NGM4NzU5ZTIzZDgzYTliOWZm
https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7YWJvdXQ6Ymxhbms7OzEzYmI5ZGE2MTgxYTY0NGM4NzU5ZTIzZDgzYTliOWZm
https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7YWJvdXQ6Ymxhbms7OzEzYmI5ZGE2MTgxYTY0NGM4NzU5ZTIzZDgzYTliOWZm
https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7YWJvdXQ6Ymxhbms7OzEzYmI5ZGE2MTgxYTY0NGM4NzU5ZTIzZDgzYTliOWZm
https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7YWJvdXQ6Ymxhbms7OzEzYmI5ZGE2MTgxYTY0NGM4NzU5ZTIzZDgzYTliOWZm


Link: Register here 

Deadline to Register: 4/13/2020 midnight 

Join Zoom Meeting - Click this link on your computer and then join with computer 

audio: https://zoom.us/j/7422785468 

Meeting ID: 742 278 5468 

One tap mobile - Use this if you have the Zoom app on your phone 

+13462487799,,7422785468# US (Houston) 

+16699009128,,7422785468# US (San Jose) 

 

************************************ 

Lastly, since Family Weekend has been cancelled, The Federation of Aggie Moms will be 

setting up a Facebook “Virtual Boutique” Page.  This way you can still buy all the great items 

you look for at Boutique!  We will post that link on our Facebook page on April 10, 2020. 

As we move forward during these challenging times, the NWHC Aggie Moms Club is 

committed to keeping you updated with information on our upcoming events.  Please stay 

safe & healthy.  As we approach historical milestones together, our thoughts and prayers are 

with all our Aggies, especially our graduating class of 2020. 

 

In the spirit of Aggieland… as always, Gig ‘em and God Bless.    Kim 

Kim Zapalac, President 2019-2020 
 

   

 

https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/?nltr=MTc7ODE7aHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vc3ByZWFkc2hlZXRzL3UvMS9kLzFWQzdjUk0tSzdWWkNFZGp3Z2JTYWtGWXNUU2JBazZBYmdYcGJSRW95SDNJL2VkaXQ%2FdXNwPXNoYXJpbmcmdXJwPWdtYWlsX2xpbms7Ozg2NzI2MGY4ZDk4Y2M3ODg0NGZiZWFlNjIzOTI4NDM4
https://zoom.us/j/7422785468
https://zoom.us/j/7422785468

